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TEXASHOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

Committee on
Regions·Cbmpacts a Districts ~ CHAIRMAN

TIM VON DOHLEN

June 11, 1980

Dr. Hector Garcia
G.I. Forum
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear: Dr. Garcia

Enclosed are copies of correspondence relative to the
appointment of two Mexican-American representatives to the Regions,
Compacts, and Districts Committee.

As ny letter of December 18 indicates, I had hoped the members
would be appointed prior to our census hearings in March of this
year. I again spoke to the Speaker about the importance of the
appointments on May 19, just prior to the committee meeting at which
he annaunced the appointments. The appointment of Mexican-American
members was essential to the committee's work. And I am confident
that Representatives Hector Uribe and Hugo Berlanga will do a good
job.

We expect to have a tentative schedule of the fall hearings
and hearing procedure finalized soon and will be back in touch at
that time. If you have any suggestions or comments, please let
me know.

Sincerely,

i.p.V'Y#.*

Tim Von Dohlen
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